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Lou Mansolillo

From: tedherman1@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 4:29 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Re: Bill #: H6207 

Dear Clerk Monsolillo: 
 
Single-use beverage containers are a massive liƩer and waste problem. Everyone knows this. 
 
BoƩle bills work. Everyone knows this, too. 
 
Senate Bill 996 by Sen. McKenney and House Bill 6207 by Rep. McEntee reflect the recommendaƟons of the 
study commission to create a Deposit Return System for beverage containers and a producer responsibility 
program for other forms of packaging. These systems would be paid for by producers and have no impact on 
the state budget and create a world-class recycling system that both reduces liƩer and improves recycling.  
 
Please support S996 and H6207. Thank you for all you do for our great state!! 
 
 
Ted Herman 
2 Pratt St. Unit B3 
Providence, RI 02906 
M: 914-261-1178 
 


